UC SANTA BARBARA

e Gurrent

August 13, 1999
Lillian Kurosaka

FRANKLIN, PEABODY, AND
WASHINGTON CELEBRATE LAST DAY
OF SUMMER SCHOOL TODAY

Today is the last day of the UCSB Gevirtz Research Center's Summer School
Program at Peabody, Washington, and Franklin elementary schools. The fourth and
fifth graders will be showing off their accomplishments of the past five weeks.

The pilot program is in its second year with 120 students participating from four
Santa Barbara schools---Franklin, Roosevelt, Peabody, and Washington. The
program's strength are in its small student/teacher ratio and integration of learning
materials in science, mathmatics, and language arts.

Students were also given the opportunity to get to know their teachers for fall by
spending time with them periodically through the summer. The teachers
participating in the program received special training in the sciences through UCSB's
QUEST program and the GLOBE Project.

Schools will be in session until 1 p.m. Highlights include:

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community



of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.



